
Brothers:  Please take time to read this bulletin and make an effort to participate in our K C activities. 

Brothers: Your are never fully dressed without the Rosary of Our Lady in your pocket. 

 
 

                                                                                          ASSUMPTION COUNCIL # 1099 
                                                   P .O. Box 2, Napoleonville, LA 70390-0002                           

 Bulletin for our meeting of Thursday, January 12, 2012 
Rosary at 6:30 and meal follows, then meeting.                                 

OUR KNIGHTS LOVE AMERICA 
Please pray for our military personnel and their families, those currently serving and those who have served 

our country in the past. Their sacrifices made today possible for US. 
    

WE WISH ALL OF OUR MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILIES A HAPP Y AND HEALTHY NEW YEAR !!!! 
 

           
 Church Activities: 
Please continue prayers for  HLM’s 
Pappy Triche, U. B. Simoneaux, & 
Lloyd Kern. Also, Mrs. Nick Constanza, 
Helen LeGleu, Wayne Simoneaux, 
Susan Landry, Albert Hymel, Kirk 
Cedotal, Bill & Susan Barbier, Sophie 
Bergeron, Cotton   Blanchard,  Bea 
Boudreaux, Alvin LeBlanc, Kenny 
Leblanc, Bryan Baldwin, Thomas 
LeGleu  and Felix Landry, Sr. Please 
submit names of those to be added to 
the Grand Knight. 
 
New Year’s Resolution: Please 
consider having a member of 
your families to attend Daily 
Mass as often as possible and 
pray for the souls in 
Purgatory. 
    
 COUNCIL ACTIVITIES 
1. January is Anti-Abortion 
Month. Please make an effort 
to participate in prayers for 
the Sanctity of life. State wide 
rally in Baton Rouge on 
January 21 at the Capitol.  
 
2.   Revised Mailing List 
We have added some names to 

our mailing list. If you have E Mail 
and are receiving this via P. O. 

mail, please e mail 
hubbell_j@bellsouth.net. and tell 
him, hubbell with an underscore _ 

between hubbell and j. 
 

3.  Who was the last person you 
asked to be a Brother Knight?  
 
4.     Council Web Site 
           www.kc1099.org 
Brother Mike LeBlanc is our 
Web Site Editor.  
Bayoumike41370@yahoo.com 
Please visit the site and send 
any concerns to Brother Mike. 
 
 
5. Knight of the Month is awarded 
to Bro. Chad Prejean for leading the 
cooking team at the District and 
Area level. Thanks for a job well 

done by our cooking team and 
representing 1099.  
 
6. K C Calendar Stubs along 
with the money (also unsold 
calendars) need to be turned in 
at the January meeting so that 
the drawing can be held in 
February.     
 

FAMILY ACTIVITY  
     Our Family of the Month is 
Raymond and Sue Daigle for 
displaying the beautiful 
Christmas light display and 
collecting and donating the 
funds received to the less 
fortunate and needy.  
  
 

COMMUNITY ACTIVITY 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
1. The next blood drive will be held 
on Wednesday, February 8 at 
Assumption Church from 3 until 8 
PM. 
  
2. Brother Rene Daze will have 
the chart for the Super Bowl 
Pool and Steak Supper at the  
meeting. Please come to the 
meeting or contact Bro Rene for 
more information.         
 
3. The Annual Health Fair will 
be held on March 10 at St. Anne 
Church Hall. More details in 
future newsletters. 
 
             Youth Activities 
Councils are encouraged to 
sponsor an essay contest open to 
all Catholic Students. The theme 
is “The Responsibility of the 
Catholic citizen in a Free 
Society.” Length is 500-700 
words. Go to KofC.org/essay. 
 

 
 
 
 

Knights of Columbus 
Insurance/Annuities,  Long 
Term Care Policies:  Please 

contact Brother Bobby Guillot 
and ask about  these options.  

                985-369-2282 
 
Thanks to Brother Ean 
Simoneaux for volunteering to 
post the letters on the K C 
Marquis in town on Highway 1. 
Contact him at Ace Hardware.  
 
 
ANNUAL CATHLOIC YOUTH 
LEADERSHIP AWARDS…The 
Catholic Youth Leadership Awards  
Program is now taking place. 
Deadline is January 31. Go to 
www.louisianakc.org. On the left 
click CYLA for seniors then click 
application.  Applications can fe 
billed out and printed on the 
computer, but cannot be e mailed. 
Print out and turn in to Ricky 
Blanchard or Rene Daze. Late 
applications cannot be accepted. 
Deadline is January 31…. 
 
 
Bulletin Mailing via U. S.  Mail   

Change of address 
If you have a change of address, 

please send one to K. C. c/o      
P. O.  Box 2.  Each returned 
bulletin costs our council an 
additional $.50 to get your 

address corrected if you do not 
send one to us. 

             E-Mail Addresses: 
New email addresses or 
changes may be sent to F/S 
dverrette1099@charter.net or 
to hubbell_j@bellsouth.net. 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Council Meeting on January 12. 

Calendar $$ & Stubs due. 
         CYLA apps due Jan 31. 

Blood Drive on Feb. 8.  
Health Fair on March 10. 



Brothers:  Please take time to read this bulletin and make an effort to participate in our K C activities. 

Brothers: Your are never fully dressed without the Rosary of Our Lady in your pocket. 

 
Reminder:  This is 2012, 
remember to put 2012 on your 
checks not 2011…. 
 
 


